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SunRail Customer Advisory Committee 

Meeting August 2, 2018 
 
Orlando - The Central Florida Commuter Rail Commission’s Customer Advisory Committee 
will meet on Thursday, August 2, 2018 at 5 p.m. in the multipurpose room on the second floor at 
LYNX Central Station, 455 N. Garland Ave., Orlando, FL  32801.  
 
This meeting site is conveniently located near the SunRail LYNX Central Station platforms. 
Please check SunRail arrival and departure times at www.sunrail.com. 
 
Persons who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who 
require translation services (free of charge) should contact Roger Masten, c/o SunRail, 801 
SunRail Drive, Sanford, FL  32771; or by phone at (321) 257-7161; or by email 
roger.masten@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting.  Public participation is 
solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family 
status.  Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI 
may do so by contacting Roger Masten at roger.masten@dot.state.fl.us. 
 
Questions? Please contact Steve Olson of the Florida Department of Transportation at 
steve.olson@dot.state.fl.us /386-943-5479. 
 
Please be careful around trains, railroad crossings, and while at station platforms. Be smart. Be 
safe. For more information about SunRail, including fares, schedule and station locations, please 
visit www.sunrail.com.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


